
FOLLOW UP ON RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE NATIONAL BOARD’S REVIEW 

OF SAFEGUARDING PRACTICE IN THE REDEMPTORISTS (October 2014) 
 
Recommendation of 

National Board Review 

Action / Progress as of August 2015 

 
1. That the Dublin Province of 

the Redemptorists, through its 

Safeguarding Committee, 

develop comprehensive 

safeguarding guidance on the 

use of all types of information 

technology and electronic 

media. 

 

The Safeguarding Committee has developed a 

comprehensive Policy and Procedures for 

Internet Use, Mobile and Electronic 

Communication (July 2015).  This will now be 

considered by the Ordinary and Extraordinary 

Provincial Councils, with a view to approval and 

eventual inclusion in a revised Safeguarding 

Handbook. 

 
2. That the Dublin Province of 

the Redemptorists, through its 

Safeguarding Committee, 

develop a Province-wide 

Training Strategy based on a 

thorough review of all of its 

training activities. 

 

 

The Safeguarding Committee will now move to 

review all the training activities undertaken in 

both jurisdictions in Ireland, with a view to 

developing a Province-wide Training Strategy 

before the end of 2015. 

 
3. That the Dublin Province of 

the Redemptorists, through its 

Safeguarding Committee, 

develop a standardised 

monitoring system that will 

allow it to generate an annual 

Child Safeguarding Monitoring 

Report for the Provincial and 

Council. 

 

 

The Safeguarding Committee will also move now 

to develop a standardised monitoring system so 

that it can report annually to the Provincial and his 

Council, the first Report to be delivered in January 

2016. 

  

 
 


